
Imperial-University of Cape Town  
Global Health Fellows Programme

25-31 January 2015

The University of Cape Town and Imperial College London are offering an 
opportunity to participate in the Global Health Fellows Programme.

This Programme consists of a four-day professional skills and Global Health course 
and will take place on UCT campus from 25-31 Jan. This is a chance to challenge 
yourself outside of your normal working environment, meet people from other 

disciplines and cultures and have fun!  

The programme has a capacity of 32 and up to 12 places have been reserved 
for UCT students. This is a challenging development opportunity which aims to 

strengthen participants’ global skills and foster intercultural awareness. 

APPLICATIONS CLOSE 16 December 2014
For more info, email yolande.harley@uct.ac.za 




